
Subject: Thank You for Attending Our International Bunker Trap Demo! 

  

Dear SCTP Coaches, Athletes and Parents 

  

Thank you for joining us at our International Bunker Trap Demo this past Monday and 
Tuesday!  

We blew it out of the park with 364 new bunker athletes trying bunker for the first time.  

 We were thrilled to welcome such a strong group of athletes, coaches, and supporters—
each eager to experience the excitement and challenge of Olympic-style trap. 

  

It was especially rewarding to see so many athletes step up and take their first shots at 
international bunker trap. This fast-paced discipline pushes shooters in new ways, and your 
enthusiasm was exactly what’s needed to help grow this sport in our communities and 
across the country. 

  

As you consider what’s next, we encourage you to learn more about the SCTP International 
Team. The team offers year-round training, high-level coaching, and the chance to compete 
at the national level at USA Shooting events—all excellent opportunities for athletes who 
want to take their shooting to the next level. 

  

Other organizations offering instruction and/or competitive opportunities: New England 
International Junior Shooting Sports, 3Rivers Shooting Sports Academy, and Blue Rock 
Coaching, LLC.  If you’re looking to build a bunker, wobble mini bunker contact: 3GE, LLC 

  

We also encourage you to: 

   •     Start or sign up for international trap at your local club 

   •     Participate in your state’s Junior Olympic (JO) competitions, here is the list 
from 2025 JO ranges  

   •     Run a USA Shooting Junior Olympics in your state.  If you don’t have one now 
contact  Ashley.MacAllister@usashooting.org , Manager of Competitions   

https://mysctp.com/sctp-international-team/
https://mysctp.com/sctp-international-team/
https://usashooting.org/
https://www.facebook.com/NEIJSS/
https://www.facebook.com/NEIJSS/
https://www.3rssacademy.org/
https://www.facebook.com/3GELLC
https://usashooting.org/get-involved/events/
chrome-extension://efaidnbmnnnibpcajpcglclefindmkaj/https:/usashooting.org/app/uploads/2025/05/2025-State-JO-Host-Sites-Master-File-Shotgun-v9.pdf
mailto:Ashley.MacAllister@usashooting.org


•     Start preparing for the 2026 SCTP National Championships, where 
international disciplines starting on July 7th-10th 2026 

  

If your state doesn’t currently host a JO match, this could be the perfect time to help start 
something new. You don’t need a full bunker field to get started—JO matches can be held 
using a wobble trap on a standard American trap field, making it easy to introduce more 
athletes to bunker and build interest statewide. See attached documents for more 
information. 

  

Thank you again for being part of this exciting event. We’re grateful for your time, your 
interest, and your energy—and we can’t wait to see where your international trap journey 
takes you! 

 


